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I strongly support the HB2305 bill due the following reasons. 

1. This is a fair bill towards both tenants and landlord as 3rd notice is enough for 

cure. 

2. No one has right to live for free in someone else apartments. 

3. Landlord worked so hard to construct the apartment. If someone is allowed to live 

there for free this is UNJUSTFUL and straight injustice towards the landlords. 

4. The USA is the land of opportunities, everyone is welcome to work hard and earn 

a good life here. This land provides EQUAL opportunities to everyone. 


